
 

 

Ref: AllThroughPRIDE/BVN/hll 
 
25th June 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you may be aware June is PRIDE month in the UK. Activities will be taking place in both 
phases to raise student awareness and to promote acceptable.  
 
Secondary Students 
During the week commencing 28th June 2021, students will be participating in a range of 
activities, including form time sessions and quizzes regarding PRIDE in order to aid their 
understanding.  
 
The House Team will be holding a discussion session on Wednesday 30th June 2021 from 
the end of school until 3:30pm for students who would like to be involved, to answer any 
questions they may have and listen to suggestions about how we can further support this 
community of students within school. The discussion session will centre around “What does it 
mean to be an ally?” and will include a mini workshop on being an ally. This will also give 
students the opportunity to meet other LBGTQ+ students.  
 
Primary Students 
During SMSC lessons, age group appropriate sessions, provided by Stonewall, will be 
delivered to students helping them to understand gender equality and rights.  
 
Both Phases 
We will be holding a PRIDE day on Friday 2nd July 2021. On this day, students are invited to 
wear a colourful PRIDE accessory such as socks, hairbands, bobbles or ties. Apart from the 
accessory, full school uniform must be worn including school shoes. If your child would like 
to wear an accessory we ask that a small donation is made, the donation will then be given to 
a PRIDE charity as chosen by our students during the discussion session. 
 
If you have any questions about the sessions or activities then please feel free to contact us. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Miss R Cooper    Miss A Wing  
House Team 
 
 
 
 
 


